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The staff and children would like to say “THANK YOU” to 
all of the families who contributed items for our 
Thanksgiving collection.  Your generosity and support helped 
to enable other families to have a Happy Thanksgiving.  

Parent teachers’ conference attendance was outstanding. The 
conference is a time for communication between the teacher 
and parents to discuss any concerns both academically and 
behaviorally they have in regards to their child. I encourage 
parents to continue to attend these conferences for the growth 
and development of their children. 

The “Book Fair” has concluded and the turnout to purchase 
books was overwhelming.  Thank you to everyone who 
purchased books.  Reading is the gateway to success for our 
children.  Encourage your child to read everyday with you. It 
will be that “Special Time” with your children.  

December 19, 2012 will be Bascom’s Christmas Program 
at the High School Auditorium. The same times and 
dismissal process will be in effect. The program has been 
modified to give everyone an opportunity to watch their little 
one without having to sit for hours before their 
performance.  Each grade level will have separate time 
segments.  This will enable guests to come at their 
designated time to watch the program and leave when it is 
over. Don’t forget to bring your cameras.  

These are the following times for each grade level: 

5:30 p.m. – Kindergarten 
6:30 p.m. – First Grade 

7:30 p.m. – Second Grade  
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December,  2012 
12/7       Toy Drive Ends 
 
12/10     Library Night 6:00-                         
 7:30 
 
12/19     Christmas Program 
 
12/19      Staff Christmas 
 Luncheon 
 
12/21 to 1/01/13  Christmas 
  Break 
 
1/14 Library Night 
1/18 2nd 9 weeks ends 
1/21 No School 
1/25       Report Cards Home 



Christmas Program News 

November,   2012 

K - Trenton Stehura 

1st  -  Jay McGarry 

2nd  - Grace Barnhart       

Bascom Students of the Month 
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Bascom’s Christmas Program at the High School Auditorium. December 19th,  2012 

Grade level and Times are as follows: 

Kindergarten- will start at 5:30 p.m. arrive at 5:00-5:15  

First grade- will start at 6:30 p.m. arrive at 6:00-6:15  

Second grade-will start at 7:30 p.m. arrive at 7:00-7:15  

 

CHILDREN ARE TO BE TAKEN TO THE HIGH SCHOOL CAFETERIA TO MEET THEIR TEACHERS. 

PLEASE TAKE YOUR CHILD’S COAT WITH YOU AS YOU GO TO TAKE YOUR SEAT IN THE 

AUDITORIUM.  

PARENTS: FOLLOWING THESE GUIDELINES WILL CREATE LESS CONFUSION AND A SAFER  

PROGRAM FOR OUR LITTLE PERFORMERS.   

DISMISSAL AFTER EACH PROGRAM 

(1) Students will be dismissed first from the stage to go to the Jr. High gym. 

(2) Parents will all exit stage left after all the students are dismissed.  Next show will enter from the 
right doors. 

(3) Parents will pick up and sign out their child in the Junior High gymnasium with the teacher. PLEASE 
DON’T TAKE YOUR CHILD WITHOUT SIGNING THEM OUT WITH THE TEACHER. 

(4) Dismissed to your cars. 

The parents coming for the next show, DOORS WILL OPEN 20 minutes before the next show. There will be 
plenty of room and good seats since all performances are separated.  If you have children in two different 
grades you don’t have to leave and reenter.  You can stay where you are in those seats just pick up your 
child and have them sit with you for the next show.          

 


